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Best wishes from CNIA after a year like no other

There is probably not much more that can be said about 2020 that has not already been
uttered in many a Zoom meeting or email greeting. As such, we will keep this Newsblast
short and sweet.

The CNIA executive are sending each and every one of you the very best wishes for a better
year ahead. Our wish for you (and ourselves!) is that this holiday season presents an
opportunity to restore energies and perspectives, continue to stay safe, and ready ourselves
for the new year. All the best to you and yours.

SAVE THE DATE
VIRTUAL CONFERENCE EVENT

Nursing Informatics:
Integrating Care and
Connection in a Digital
World

CNIA Annual Conference 2021 Abstract Call

Nursing Informatics: Integrating Care and Connection
in a Digital World

National Nursing Week - May 10-14, 2021
[Concurrent presentations will be on May 12, 2021]

Virknial Canfaranra
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ABSTRACT SUBMISSION OPENING SOON: Submit a 250-word abstract for our
national conference event through the CNIA website at: cnia.ca.

ABSTRACT DEADLINE: January 31, 2021 at 23:59 (CST)
You will be notified of review results on March 15, 2021

Conference Themes

Advancing Nursing Education for Practice in a Digital Age
Patient Perspectives on Impacts of Digital Health

Virtual Care

Nursing Informatics Supporting Care Delivery

Rapid Fire and Poster Presentation abstracts accepted for all themes

CNIA Mission ~ Positively impacting health outcomes by advancing nursing
informatics leadership.

CNIA Vision ~ Every nurse, every setting, optimizing informatics and digital
health for all

In alignment with our Mission and Vision CNIA invites all submissions related to
Integrating Care and Connection in a Digital World from Administrators, Leaders,
Practitioners, Policy Makers, Educators, Students, and Researchers.

Invitation to participate in research study:

Nurse Leaders’ Self-Perceptions of Informatics Competency:
Development and Psychometric Validation of the Informatics
Competency Self-assessment for Canadian Nurse Leaders (ICS-CNL)
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ALBERTA
Invitation to Participate in A Research Study Entitled:
Nurse Leaders’ Self-Perceptions of Informatics Competency: Development and Psychometric
Validation of the Informatics Competency Self-assessment for Canadian Nurse Leaders (ICS-CNL)

Nurse Leaders with human and financial management responsibilities and working in a clinical setting (hospital,

homecare, community care, clinic, etc.) are invited to participate in this research study. Nurse leaders may have

recognized senior leadership titles (e.g., Chief Nurse Executive, Director, Manager, Supervisor) but may also be

individuals with significant decision-making authority in a clinical environment (e.g., Advanced Practice Nurse,
Clinical Nurse Specialist, Nurse Educator, Nurse Informatician).

This study aims to:

« Develop the Informatics Competency Self-assessment for Canadian Nurse Leaders (ICS-CNL) based on the nurse
leader informatics competencies in Canada.

« Determine nurse leaders’ self-perceived informatics competencies.

« Assess the validity and internal consistency of the ICS-CNL

Participation is VOLUNTARY. Once you click on Link below, you will be able to view the study information letter and
access the online survey. This survey is anonymous and takes 10 - 15 minutes to complete.

Please click on the URL link below to complete survey.
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https://Iredcap.ualberta.ca/surveys/?s=MLYFKX8RRE

A Research Ethics Board at the University of Alberta has reviewed the study plan (Pro00096334). If you have questions about your rights or how
research should be conducted, you can call (780) 492-2615. This office is independent of the researchers.

If you have questions about the survey or research study, or issues with completing the survey, please contact lead investigator, Dr. Manal Kleib at:

manal.kleib@ualberta.ca

Thank you in advance for taking the time to participate in this research study!


https://redcap.ualberta.ca/surveys/?s=MLYFKX8RRE

Please clink on this URL to complete the survey:

https://redcap.ualberta.ca/surveys/?s=MLYFKX8RRE

Have an informatics item of interest to our members or subscribers?
Send it along to: communications@cnia.ca
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